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Corazon Announces Filing of Technical Report for Rio Coco 

VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA – August 10, 2012, Corazon Gold Corp. (the “Company”) 
(TSXV - CGW) is pleased to announce that it has filed on SEDAR a National Instrument 43-101 
(“NI 43-101”) compliant technical report with respect to its Rio Coco Property, entitled, “2012 
Technical Report on the Rio Coco Property, Nicaragua”, written by Henry J. Awmack, P.Eng., 
and dated July 25, 2012.  Mr. Awmack is a “qualified person” as defined in NI 43-101 and is 
independent of the Company. 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF CORAZON GOLD CORP. 

Patrick Brauckmann  
President and CEO 
Phone: (604) 629-9670 
pb@corazongold.com 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined 
in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 

accuracy of this release. 


